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Bishop Auckland TTC are pleased to welcome you to the 2nd Bishop Auckland TTC - Bribar 2* open on the 30th
of March

Based just outside the city of Durham at Bishop Barrington School we will be running events for the under 11's
under 13's Cadets and juniors all with consolation events subject to entries.

Play will be on up to 12 blue Tibhar 28R tables with 6 separate practice tables in an adjacent hall.

There will also be a live twitter feed and Facebook updates and photographer taking pictures throughout the
day with the possibility of the local radio and TV in attendance.

Hot and cold food and drinks will be available during the day

Entry forms can be found on the ETTA website and the Bishop Auckland Website

We hope to see you in March.

Matthew Porter (February 13, 2014)
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